
Chesterton Newsletter - 23rd May 2019 

Head Teacher comments: 

Dear Parents,  

We had a really exciting week with two class trips and the school fete. KS2 completed some formal written assessments last week which they all tried really 
hard to complete. We have all been working hard to follow our “Golden Rules” and that is certainly showing when you walk in the classrooms. Our target for 

after the half term is to walk sensibly in the corridors. 

Class News: 

Pine class went on their first class trip. They were wonderfully behaved and learnt lots of new information about owls. Pine class had attendance of 95.24%.  

Elm class also went on a class trip to the Botanical Gardens. The smiles on their faces when they came back was lovely to see. Elm class had attendance of 

100%. 

Beech class worked very hard on their end of Key Stage tests last week. Well done to all, you tried really hard. Beech class had attendance of 95.86%. 

Elder class were helping each other understand computer and internet safety. Elder class had attendance of 95.86%. 

Hazel class have been working hard on their tests this week. Hazel class had attendance of 96.5%. 

Hawthorn class have also been working hard on their tests this week.. Hawthorn class had attendance of 96.1% 

Thank you vey much for reading the newsletter. Remember to contact us if you have any issues and we will do our best to help you. Have a great half term 

break.   Toni Jackson 

 

  

Please could I ask you to ensure that your child/ren put that bikes and scooters in the bike rack as you arrive at 
school. There are a few children who are riding their bikes/ scooters around when people are arriving which could 
potentially be quite dangerous. 

 

School Fete 

I would like to thank SOCs for all the hard work and effort they put into organising the school fete. The fete was fantas�c with 

a great variety of stalls and ac�vi�es. It was handy the rain managed to hold off as well! I thought the choir sang beau�fully—

thank you to all involved with the choir. 

 

A#er costs, the fete raised £660 for the school which I think is fabulous. Thank you once again everyone involved for all you 

hard work and effort. 
 

 

 

Friday 24th May—school closed for staff 

training 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May—

school closed for half term 

Monday 3rd June—school re-opens 


